Literacy
· This week we have been looking at the ‘y’ sound and found lots of words for our word bank- sky, fly etc.
· We also created stories in groups using interesting sentence openers such as: Finally… Even though… and Next…
This week we have been practising how we can count groups of objects by using the 2 or 10 times table.
For example if we have 7 groups of 10 we can count up in 10s seven times which would be written as 7x10=70 in a number sentence.

On Thursday we got to enjoy the sunshine with our buddies and play spelling boggle with chalk. We even found some six and seven letter words! Well done primary 2!
This week we received a mysterious letter from a fairy named Pippa Primrose! She has asked us to help save her as she’s been kidnapped by a fairy-tale villain. Over the next few weeks we will look for clues to discover who captured her, where she is and hopefully some friendly dragons will come help us!
Please could blue homework jotters, reading records and reading books be brought into school on Monday.  Next weeks homework will be uploaded to the website and handed out to the class on Tuesday 22nd March. On Mondays to Thursdays we will use their reading books/ yellow reading records in class if these could please come into school with the children on these days. 
Many thanks for all your support,
Mrs Lynne Lynch


Primary 2 Newsletter		      18/3/22

